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Telephone: (01666) 822143
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Mr Daniel Everett
Wiltshire Council
Bythesea Road
Trowbridge
Wiltshire

BA14 8IN

29" January 2018

Dear Daniel

Malmesbury Town Council

(ENGLAND'S OLDEST BOROUGH - CHARTER GRANTED 880)

Malmesbury Flood Precautions — 30/31 December 2017

At our recent Town Council meeting it was a
Malmesbury Town Council to offer our thanks and a

towards arranging the precautionary flood defences
weekend of 30/31 December 2017.

While the defences were not deployed this time, it was
putinto effect, allowing all parties to understand their
concerns or challenges and identifying opportunities f

THE TOWN HALL
MALMESBURY
WILTSHIRE
SN16 9BZ

greed unanimously that | would write on behalf of
ppreciation for the contribution you made
for St. John Street, Malmesbury over the

good to see the deployment plan being
areas of responsibility, flagging any
or further development,

As you know this area has flooded several times over the past 10 years or so, heaping significant
distress on the residents of that area. The pro-active partnership approach to alleviate this

situation moving forward has received much positive

reason I am writing to pass on our thanks.

We are very grateful for your involvement. Please also

your team who were involved, but whose details we do not have.

Yours sincerely,

\Aavug Tozs

Clir Wayne Jones
Town Mayor

press within the town, and it is for that

pass on our thanks to other members of




